
I think this bill would be detrimental to teacher retention in North Dakota, it not only questions 

our ability as professionals but also allows people who may not have any educational background 

control what and how we teach. There is already a huge teacher shortage in North Dakota and passing 

this bill would only make these difficult times even harder for everyone involved in education. 


